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March 2025  

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

 Inter-faith Celebrations – Spring 2025 
During this season we recognise, as a school, that there are many events taking place around 
the world that are observed and celebrated by a range of faiths. As part of our vision, this year 
we would like to ensure that pupils have opportunities to learn about a variety of faith 
celebrations. 

 These are our plans: 

 Easter Service and Craft 
Children in Foundation Stage and Key Stage One will be visited by the 
vicar for an Easter service on Tuesday 1 st April. As a slight change this 
year, pupils will make Easter hats (foundation) and cards (Year 1 & 2) in 
class this year, to bring home at the end of term. 
 
 

   
Eid Food Workshop 

Year 3 and Year 4 will take part in a food workshop with our catering providers, 
where they will learn how to make some cuisine that is typically eaten at Eid 
celebrations. This will take place in classes on Thursday 27th March. 

   

 

Holi Colour Run 
Year 5 and Year 6 will consolidate their learning about the Hindu festival of Holi 
– which celebrates the arrival of Spring, love and new life – by taking part in a 
colour run on the school field. This will involve running a course while having 
paint thrown at them. Sunglasses/eye protection will be provided! Pupils will be 
reminded to wear something they don’t mind getting messy on this day! This 
will take place on Friday 4th April. 

Thank you for your support. 

Mr Middleton (RE Lead) 


